2021-22 SCHOOL SUPPLIES
Student supplies for the 2021-22 year will be purchased by the school for PK2-5th grade through our

vendor. Families do not have to shop for these school supplies over the summer, thus there is not a
school supply list. Supplies will be at the school for students on the first day of school, Wednesday,
August 11.

This cost for these supplies is now included as part of tuition and fees handled through the business
office. If a student still really wants to go shop for school supplies for the experience (who doesn’t
remember this?), please keep it minimal. We might suggest some favorite pencils, a composition

notebook or two, glue sticks, and/or a small box of crayons, colored pencils, or washable markers.



